
Allen, Meredith 

5/14/2012 11:41:41 AM
'cab@cpuc.ca.gov' (cab@cpuc.ca.gov); 'prw@cpuc.ca.gov' (prw@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'skh@cpuc.ca.gov' (skh@cpuc.ca.gov); 'dmk@cpuc.ca.gov' (dmk@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'cft@cpuc.ca.gov' (cft@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Invitation: PG&E Emergency Exercise

All,

On June 7, PG&E will be conducting its annual company Emergency Exercise. This is the 
exercise that the Company holds to test our emergency management organization and is 
conducted annually as required by General Order 166. The exercise will provide key PG&E 
Emergency Operation Center staff an opportunity to work with elements of the Company 
Emergency Plan to identify possible opportunities to improve it.

The agenda for the exercise is attached. Staff from the Energy Division and Safety Branch 
have been invited to attend.

While I know this date is a CPUC meeting, which will make it a challenge to attend, please let 
me know if anyone from your office would like to attend as an observer.

Thanks,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0663245
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